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Name Lions Club District Email Address
CC PDG Larry Edwards (Susan) Lakemont 14-L cousin10@aol.com
Wayne Bickel (Natalee) Philadelphia Northeast 14-A wbbslb1@aol.com
PDG Geoff Temple (Mary Ann) Pleasant Hills 14-B liongeoff@gmail.com
Dennis Cope (Jamie) Arendtsville 14-C dennis.cope@icloud.com
William Brown (Lorraine) Wilshire Hills 14-D papabear55@gmail.com
Aaron Slezak (Tracy) New Alexandria 14-E tslezak724@gmail.com
Janet Mitchell (1VDG/PDG H. Robert) Summit 14-F mitchellhrc@aol.com
Cheryl Wilbur (2VDG Jim) Wells-Jackson 14-G cawilbur@npacc.net
Cathy Metschulat (1VDG/PDG William) Minisink 14-H c.metschulat@outlook.com
Dave Amacher (Tracy) Ridgway 14-J daveamacher7146@gmail.com
Donald R. Kaufman (Cindy) Emmaus 14-K drkcasper@gmail.com
James Foreso (Julia) Williamsburg 14-L jtforeso@comcast.net
VCC Brad Geyer (Tobi Sasso) Connellsville 14-M bwgeyer@yahoo.com
Robin Swank (Ed Gnoth) Evans City 14-N lionrobin14n@gmail.com
Stephen Wagner (2VDG Marilyn) Shillington 14-P dist14psswagner@aol.com
Kathy Fouse Lower Paxton Township 14-T lionkathyfouse@gmail.com
Charlie Zimmerman (Judy) Pine Grove 14-U signman10@comcast.net
Dr. William McLaughlin (Donna) Kingston 14-W wmcl@epix.net 
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FANTASTIC NEWS FOR DISTRICT 14-P                    
THANKS TO CENTRAL BERKS LIONS OUR DISTRICT 

HAS A NEW TRAILER TO USE FOR SCREENINGS! 
THIS PROVIDES OUR KIDSIGHT PROGRAM MANY 

MORE OPPORTUNITIES TO SCREEN AT EVENTS 
THAT IN THE PAST WE HAVE BE UNABLE TO 

BECAUSE OF THE BRIGHTNESS OF THE SETTING. 

DEDICATION AND HARD WORK 

This inspiration for the project came from PDG Phil 
Shober. Together, he and PDG Ken Snyder worked to 
make it a reality for our district.  The KidSight Board 

is grateful to both Lions for all their dedicated 
service and hard work to make this possible. 

Weikel Sign Shop did a wonderful job 
on the exterior and gave us a generous 

discount on their services. 

CONTACT LION PATRICE CRAMMER IF YOU 
NEED ANY HELP WITH VISITING PRESCHOOLS 
OR WOULD LIKE TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE 

KIDSIGHT PROGRAM.  PH: 610-678-1894 

Come see us at the District Convention 

Our new screening trailer will be set up outside at the District Convention.  Be sure to 
stop by and see how this new trailer will create many new opportunities for 

screenings going forward. Think of all the fairs, or outdoor events we could be 
screening children for vision problems. Come with questions and ideas on new ways 
to serve your communities utilizing our new trailer. We look forward to seeing you! 




